



State of New Mexico ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg. 1
P.O. Box 26110
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-6110
Telephone (505) 428-2500
Fax (505) 428-2567



RON CURRY SECRETARY

March 1, 2004

Los Alamos National Laboratory P.O. Box 1663 MS-M992 Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 Attn: Cindy Maze

Dear Ms. Maze:

This letter confirms receipt of check # 15968 &17904 in the amount of \$25,500.00 on February 27, 2004 for the Technical Area 5-Closure Plan for Container Storage Units TA-50-1 Room 59, and TA-50-37 HWB-LANL-02-14*.

Thank you for your time and effort. If you have any questions, please call me at (505) 428-2503.

Sincerely,

Linda Montoya

Management Analyst

cc: John Kieling, RPMP Program Manager

Pam Allen, NMED/HWB

File